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Spot our fabulous fundraisers!  Children in Need 2023 
 

  

 
 
Attendance:  Our class with the highest attendance last week was Year 4 with an amazing 97%! 

Congratulations and well done. The attendance trophy was awarded to them in our celebration 

assembly.  

Guru Nanak’s Birthday: To celebrate Guru Nanak’s birthday there will be a special themed lunch in 

school on Monday 27th of November. The children will learn more about Guru Nanak in a school 

assembly. 

Art Exhibition: On Wednesday 6th of December at 3:30pm-4:20pm, we will be holding an Art 

Exhibition to showcase your child’s work. This will be held in the school hall. We look forward to 

seeing you there and sharing all of the fantastic art work we have done this term. 

Christmas Jumper/ Own Jumper Day: On Thursday the 7th of December, to support the charity 

‘Save the Children UK,’ we invite children to wear their own jumper or a Christmas jumper to school. 

We do not expect this to be an extra cost to parents so please do not spend money on purchasing a 

new jumper. A donation of any amount up to £1 is appreciated. 

Children in Need: The children had lots of fun in school and were ‘spotted’ everywhere! Thanks to 

your donations, we raised a super £115 for this charity. 
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Maths Parent Workshop: It was great to see so many parents at our maths evening event yesterday. 

We hope you took away lots of strategies and ideas to support your children at home as well as 

gaining a better understanding of how we teach maths in school. Many parents have asked for 

homework. Please do use the free White Rose Workbooks and White Rose App to support your 

child with their learning. These match the maths units on the curriculum overviews we have sent to 

you. The workbooks can be used as daily maths homework. You do not need to print these off but 

can use them digitally. The workbooks https://whiteroseeducation.com/parent-pupil-

resources/maths/free-downloads. The App  https://whiteroseeducation.com/1-minute-maths 

We will add the workshop PowerPoint to the school website for all those parents who were not able 

to attend.  

Communication: We have a school calendar on our website to inform you of any upcoming events - 

https://www.hallamfields.org.uk/news-events/events/. We also use Twitter to share photos of the 

children’s learning in school. EYFS and Year 1 classes will be sharing their news and learning via the 

Tapestry platform. 

INSET DAY: Just a reminder that school will be closed for pupils and staff due to an Inset Training 

Day on Friday 1st December.  

 

Best wishes 

Mrs. Sultana 
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